
 
NOTICE AND INFORMATION 

 
Take Notice: The Council of the Town of Vegreville proposes to pass an amendment to Land Use Bylaw 
No. 11-2019 pursuant to the authority of the Municipal Government Act. 
 
The purpose of the proposed amendment, Bylaw No. 05-2025, is to make the following described changes: 

• Lot: 23 Block: 37 Plan: 132-0943 from Institutional (I) to Medium Density Residential District (R3) 
• Lot: 25 Block: 37 Plan: 132-0943 from Institutional (I) to Medium Density Residential District (R3) 
• Lot: 26 Block: 37 Plan: 132-0943 from Institutional (I) to Medium Density Residential District (R3) 
• Lot: 27 Block: 37 Plan: 132-0943 from Institutional (I) to Medium Density Residential District (R3) 

          

 
 

A copy of the proposed amendment to the Land Use Bylaw may be viewed on the Town’s website in the 
News section. Any questions regarding this matter may be directed to the Planning & Development 
Department at 632-6479 or at ipd@vegreville.com.  
 

And Further Take Notice: That on Monday, May 26, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on proposed Bylaw No.05-2025. Written submissions may be 
provided to Council at the administration building located at 4829-50 Street, or via email ipd@vegreville.com 

mailto:ipd@vegreville.com
mailto:ipd@vegreville.com


we ask that the submissions be completed by 1:00 pm on Thursday, May 22, 2025 in order to ensure that 
each member of Council has a copy for the Public Hearing. This hearing will be streamed live via the Town’s 
YouTube channel, the link to this meeting will be made available on the Town’s website on May 26th, 2025. 
Residents who have written submissions are invited to attend the Public Hearing which will be held in 
Council Chambers located on the north side of the administrative building located at 4829-50 Street.    
 
 
 


